
Mr. George W. Yeager
Mrs. Lydia B. Yeager
20 Tumbeny Drive
LaPlace, LA 7006$

Philip A. Kesaris, Esq.
U.S. Department of Housing
and Urban Development
1250 Maryland Ave. S.W. Suite 200

Washington, DC 20024

Re: George & Lydia Yeager
HUDALJ I 2-F-009-Pf/7

Dear Parties:

This letter acknowledges receipt of the Government’s Notice of Withdrawal of

Complaint in the above-entitled matter. The matter has been closed in our files.

C

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGES
U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

409 3d Street, S.W., Suite 201
Washington DC 20024

January 17, 2012

Black
Docket Clerk



UNITED STATES Of AMERICA
DEPARTMENT Of HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPME1’T: C El V F fl

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGES

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING I 1011 JAN I 7 P 5: I
AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT, I --nIJU Or tL Or

HEARINGS AND APPEALS
Petitioner, I

v. I HUDALJ 12-f-009-PF/7

I OGC Case No. 1 1-3721-Pf
GEORGE W. YEAGER and I
LYDIA B. YEAGER, I

Respondents.

GOVERNMENT’S NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF COMPLAINT

On December 15, 2011, the United States Department of Housing and Urban

Development (“HUD”) issued a Complaint to Respondents and also simultaneously filed a copy

thereof with the Office of Administrative Law Judges as required by 24 C.F.R. §28.25(a) and

26.30(a). On January 12, 2012, HUD reached a settlement with Respondents pursuant to which

it has agreed to withdraw the Complaint. Accordingly, the Complaint is hereby withdrawn.

Dated: January 13, 2012 Resp ct ly submitted,

Philip A esans, sq
Office o General Counsel
U.S. Department of HUD
Portals Building, Suite 200
1250 Maryland Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20024
Telephone: (202) 245-4130
Email: Philip.a.kesaris@hud.gov


